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DUP now part of the mainstream ecumenical movement in Ulster

Back in October of this year, a copy of an invitation issued by the Northern Ireland Assembly Christian Fel-
lowship, along with an introductory leaflet about the NIACF, came into my possession. The invitation was to 
a meeting at which the Chief Constable of the Police Service of Northern Ireland was to speak.
What was especially interesting was the fact that the Roman Catholic MLA, Alban McGuinness, was listed as 
one of those organising the meeting. 
A reply to the invitation was to be sent to Mr Jonathan Craig, a Democratic Unionist MLA. 

Email
I sent an email to Mr Craig on October 15th. I sent the same email again a short time later. I even sent a 
printed copy of the email to Mr Craig’s constituency office in Lisburn but I received no response from either 
emails or the letter.
I must say that Mr Craig’s silence is not surprising. It is a standard response by those hiding from the truth 
and wishing to avoid any highlighting of their compromise.

Below is a copy of the letter I sent to Mr Craig, a scan of the invitation to which I was referring in that email 
and a scan of part of the NIACF introductory leaflet.

Dear Mr Craig,
A leaflet issued by the ACF which comprised an invitation to a meeting at which the Chief Constable was 
to speak on 8th November and which requested a reply to you, has come to my attention.
What really intrigued me was the presence of Alban McGuinness, a Roman Catholic, amongst those who 
were apparently organising the meeting.
I understand, Mr Craig, that you attend a Free Presbyterian congregation. The Free Presbyterian Church 
does not recognise Roman Catholicism as part of the true Church of Christ. Its position was made abun-
dantly clear in recent statements issued by the Presbytery on the occasion of the Pope’s visit to the UK 
and also the booklet it published: ‘Roman Catholicism examined by Scripture.’ 
Do you agree with the position of the Free Presbyterian Church or do you indeed embrace adherents of 
the Roman Catholic faith as true believers?
Your involvement with the AFC would suggest that you do.
Looking forward to hearing from you regarding this conundrum.
Sincerely,
Ivan Foster.

Ecumenism embraced
It is clear from the contents of the NIACF invitation and also the accompanying leaflet that the NIACF is 
thoroughly ecumenical with regular meetings for prayer involving Roman Catholic MLAs. 
It is also clear that Free Presbyterians are involved in its activities.
The DUP, having departed from the paths of political morality with its power-sharing with the murderous 
Sinn Fein/IRA, is now leading the way to mainstream ecumenical activity and that despite the avowed 
separatist position of some of its members.

Warning
As was warned back in 2006-2007, when the DUP embarked upon its political backsliding, those who shut 
their eyes and hardened their hearts against the obvious wrong they were engaging in would find them-
selves sucked into more and more compromise and disobedience.
It is even more clear now that such warnings are proving to be true.
Every Free Presbyterian should turn their back upon the DUP’s ecumenical programme by resigning from 
the party. The alternative is further disobedience of God and His Word and a repudiating of all that they 
ever stood for politically and more importantly, spiritually.
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Having stood firm against the betrayal of Bible Christianity for over 60 years, are Free Presbyterians going 
to sell their heritage for a mess of Stormont pottage?

“Looking diligently lest any man fail of the grace of God; lest any root of bitterness springing up trouble 
you, and thereby many be defiled; lest there be any fornicator, or profane person, as Esau, who for one 
morsel of meat sold his birthright. For ye know how that afterward, when he would have inherited the 
blessing, he was rejected: for he found no place of repentance, though he sought it carefully with tears,” 
Hebrews 12:15-17.

Visit the Northern Ireland Assembly Christian Fellowship 
website here.

http://assemblychristianfellowship.com/

